# **DUNS NEWSLETTER**



## **Pinning Ceremony Recap**

Our pinning ceremony for semesters 3 and 5 took place June 19th. Thank you to everyone that helped make this event such a success, and to our guest speakers!

If you are in these cohorts and still haven't received your pin, please reach out to your class representatives to coordinate pickup



## **Wildfire Donation Update**

We were able to raise over \$500 in gift cards, along with many personal/household items for nursing students affected by the wildfires.

Thank you to everyone that donated!

#### **DUNS Positions**

We still have unfilled DUNS positions for the 2023/2024 year:

**VP Finance** 

VP Professional Development CNSA Representatives

and more!

For more information please reach out to current DUNS members

## **Upcoming Events**

Diabetes workshop Hosted by Nova West
Diabetes Educators
September 27, 2023 08:00-16:00
Old Orchard Inn, Wolfville NS.
For more information and registration

novawestdiabeteseducators@gmail.com
If enough students are interested, carpool and
funding opportunities will be available. Please
contact Haileigh Macleod: Hgmacleod@Dal.ca for
arrangements

details, email:

Keep an eye out for emails regarding....

Peer mentors
Volunteer opportunities
More ways to get involved!

Have a Great Summer!

### **Call for Participants!**

CIBC's Run for the Cure is taking place Sunday, October 1st!

Any nursing students interested in fundraising for this cause or in joining the Dal nursing team, please reach out to Abby Stewart: Ab786886@Dal.ca or search 'Dalhousie Nursing Society' under teams on the

Run for the Cure website

**Naloxone Kits** 

FREE Naloxone kits are available for pickup in many pharmacies across the province.



For more information and to see where to get a kit near you, visit: http://www.nsnaloxone.com